08.03.2024

AJENOR

B
I LaHulpe (Belgium), March 8th, 2024

Atenor (BSE: ATEB) announces that its Board of
Directors has approved the appointment of Twigami
SRL, represented by Caroline Vanderstraeten to

the position of CFO and as a memlber of ATENOR's
Executive Committee, with effect as of 2 April 2024.

Caroline Vanderstraeten is a seasoned financial
executive with demonstrated performance in
scaling and leading diverse finance teams, both in
Belgian and international environments. She has a
proven track record of success in Business finance
management, Business planning and reporting,
Controlling, Finance Transformation and process
improvements as well as acquisition integration.
Known for her strong business partnership and
exceptional analytical skills, she is experienced in both
hands-on and strategic finance management.

Stéphan Sonneville, CEQ, commented: " Given
Caroline’s extensive experience in leading Finance
teams across organisations and sectors, she will
establish new qualitative standards in managing
Atenor’s financial position and the way it finances

its operations, focusing on a robust and sustainable
approach. Caroline has proven leadership skills and a
strong work ethic; she will act as a member of Atenor’s
Executive Committee. Her can-do mentality, proactive
approach, perseverance and positive mindset will
certainly add value to Atenor as we future-proof our
business model. "
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For further information,

Investor Relations Manager investors@atenor.be
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Atenor announces appointment of Caroline Vanderstraeten as CFO

Caroline Vanderstraeten added: " / am thankful to
Stéphan Sonneville and the Board of Directors for
their trust, and | am excited to become a part of
Atenor. Joining such an experienced team fills me
with enthusiasm, and | look forward to contributing
to Atenors strategy and innovative projects. | am
dedlicated to making a meaningful impact and
supporting Atenor’s future and ambitions alongside
the entire finance team. "
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